
NSU’s  CPC  and  Grameenphone
Limited  Collaborate  to
Inspire  Future  Business
Leaders
Porikroma Desk : The Career and Placement Center (CPC) of
North South University organized a roadshow, ‘Next Business
Leader MTO’ in collaboration with Grameenphone Limited on 7th
September  2023.  The  opening  was  graced  by  Professor  Dr.
Mohammad Khasro Miah, Director of the Career and Placement
Center (CPC).

The session was enlightened by Raqibul Faiaze Mohammad Ikramah
–  Head  of  Financial  Accounting  &  Reporting,  Grameenphone
Limited, who shared valuable insights about the “Next Business
Leader MTO”. One of the striking facts is that a substantial
number  of  NSU  students  have  been  recruited  by  GP.  Expert
speakers from Grameenphone, who happen to be NSU alumni, such
as Chowdhury Tazrian Israt (Financial Planning Analyst), Syed
Masud Mahmud, (Head of Talent and People Development), and
Fyeeza Fyruz (Digital Product Development Manager) along with
Maisha  Hossain  Chowdhury  (Brand  Manager-Base  Management  &
Voice) also added their perspectives regarding the position in
the Q&A session of this roadshow.

Grameenphone  has  a  rich  history  of  engagement  with  NSU,
consistently offering a wide array of opportunities to its
students. The success of the Next Business Leader competition
in  2022  stands  as  a  testament  to  this  partnership.  The
Grameenphone Next Business Leader MTO program is now being
hailed  as  an  exceptional  opportunity  for  graduates  to
accelerate  their  careers  and  emerge  as  future  leaders,
supported by a legacy of success. The roadshow was also made
possible with the active participation of NSU Fin Club.
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The  enthusiastic  response  to  the  Next  Business  Leader
competition in 2022 and the substantial recruitment of NSU
students reaffirm the strength and value of this enduring
partnership. In his closing remarks, Professor Khasro urged
NSU students to seize this valuable opportunity with GP and
excel in their future careers.


